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	NPRR Number
	181
	NPRR Title
	FIP Definition Revision

	
	

	Date  
	September 28, 2011

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Kenneth Ragsdale

	E-mail Address
	kragsdale@ercot.com 

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-3917

	Cell Number
	512-750-3505

	Market Segment
	Not Applicable.


	Comments


Reiterating the 7/18/11 ERCOT comments, ERCOT believes there is very little benefit to implementing NPRR181 and that further discussion and review of the NPRR and Cost Benefit Analysis should take place before any financial and resource efforts are spent on its implementation.

Since the language in NPRR181 has been approved by the ERCOT Board and a priority of 2013 and rank of 23 has been recommended by PRS, ERCOT requests that the NPRR and Cost Benefit Analysis be re-examined and discussed in 2013 or when this NPRR is officially teed up to be a project.
ERCOT recommends that the need for re-examination and further discussion is noted on the Project Priority List (PPL).
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